
MEDIA RELEASE 
 

THANKS FOR WESTON PARK ASSURANCE 
 
 
The Yarralumla Residents Association warmly welcomes the assurance by the 
Minister for Tourism, Mr Barr, that Weston Park Nursery will not be considered by 
the ACT Government as a potential permanent location for Floriade. 
 
YRA President, Tony Hill, said: ‘We are grateful that the Minister accepts and 
understands the concerns we raised about the enormous traffic problems such a 
proposal would create in the streets of Yarralumla, and its impact on the peaceful 
environment of Weston Park. 
 
‘We thank Mr Barr for the promptness with which he responded on this matter, and 
acknowledge that the ACT Tourism Ministerial Advisory Council will further 
examine Kingston Foreshore and Yarramundi Reach as possible Floriade sites. 
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